

Brunswick School Department

Paul K. Perzanoski Superintendent of Schools

Gregory J. Bartlett Assistant Superintendent Office of the Superintendent 46 Federal Street Brunswick, Maine 04011 Telephone (207) 319-1900 FAX (207) 725-1700

Paul W. Austin, Jr.

Director of Student Services

James F. Oikle Business Manager

May 3, 2013

Dear Parents/Guardians and Community Members,

Attached is the letter from Commissioner Bowen concerning the letter grades assigned to our schools on May 1, 2013. Included in the letter are links to view Brunswick's school grades as well as all of the schools in the state.

We will be reviewing the data involved and comparing it to the data we have already collected. Once analyzed, we will use our findings to develop school and district goals.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Sincerely,

Paul Perzanoski Superintendent

Paul Perganh.